
 

 

November 2018 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

Throughout the year we will be planning visits into our local environment, this will include 

walks and activities around The Grange estate.  Due to the way in which we plan and teach 

in Nursery; working from the children’s interests to develop their skills, some of these visits 

will happen with very short notice.   

We are asking for your permission to take your child out of the school grounds when these 

activities are planned. We will always work within the appropriate ratio for their age and 

you will be informed before any visit takes place; either by letter or a message on SeeSaw.  

If you have any questions, please see your child’s key worker.  

Please return the permission slip by Thursday 22nd November to allow your child to take 

part in the first visit on Friday 23rd November. 

 

First Visit-Friday 23rd November 

As a result of the children’s continued interest in writing cards and letters, we would like to 

show them what happens when they post a letter in the post box. This week we will be 

using the story ‘The Tiger Who Came to Tea’ to enhance our learning; we will be writing an 

invitation to one of our toys at home to invite them to a tea party.  Once we have written 

the letters we will be walking across Tamar Square to the post box to post our letters.  

Thank you 

The Nursery Team 

 

 

I give permission for my child __________________________________ to take part in 

activities and walks around the Grange estate from Friday 23rd November 2018 until 

Wednesday 24th July 2019.  

 

Emergency Telephone Number………………………………………………………………... 

 

Medical Condition……………………………………………………………………….............. 

 

Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………… 


